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 Orange County Transportation Authority 

 550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

  

 To: Executive Committee 

  
 From: Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the Board 
 
 
 Subject: Appointment Consideration of a Public Member for the Board of 

Directors 

 

 At the request of Chairman Hennessey, the two final candidates that were 

interviewed on February 13, 2017, at the Special Executive Committee, will return to 

the Executive Committee for selection of one of the two final candidates for 

consideration at the March 6, 2017, Executive Committee meeting. 

 

 Attached (Transmittal Attachment) are the February 13, 2017 second interview 

questions and summary of responses of the two final candidates,            

Gregory T. Winterbottom and George W. Wright. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


